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First Baptist Jackson 

Connection Card 
January 3, 2021 

 

 Every Wednesday night, our   
 church gathers to pray for the 
 needs of people in our church. If 
 you have a prayer request, you 
 can email it to office@fbcj.us or  
 write it down here.  Please leave  
 this tear off slip on the table in the 
 foyer or place in the offering   
 box at the back of the  
 Worship Center. 
 If you would like a list of the 
 prayer requests, pick one up in 
 the foyer. 

 

PRAYER REQUEST: 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pastors & Support Staff  

Troy Richards – Senior Pastor 
troy@fbcj.us (270) 256-0908 
 

Daniel Maasen – Worship & Media Pastor 
daniel@fbcj.us (636) 248-6083 
 

Randy Riley – Senior Adult Pastor 
randy@fbcj.us  (573) 987-8096 
 

Judy Harris –  Director of Children’s Ministries  
judy@fbcj.us   (573) 382-1421 
 

Sunday, January 3 
8:00a –    Adult Sunday School 
9:30a –    Sunday School all ages  
(Children: Nursery-Gr. 6 meet 9:30 a.-12:15 p. Sunday School/Extended Session) 
9:30a –    Morning Worship (In Person and LIVESTREAM) 
11:00a –  Morning Worship (In Person) 
NO EVENING WORSHIP OR ACTIVITIES 
                                   

Monday, January 4 
Church Office OPEN 
No Library Team 
7:00p –  College Gathering-The Bridge                                                                 
  

This Week’s Calendar 

Church Contact Info: 
(573) 243-8415 
e-mail:  office@fbcj.us 
website:  www.fbcj.us 
 

Suzanne Parr – Admin. Asst./ 
Office Manager  office@fbcj.us 
 

Sherry Pressley – Admin. Asst./ 
Financials   finance@fbcj.us 
 

 Wednesday, January 6 
  10:00a –   Adult 5 Women S.S. 
  6:00p  –    Youth-The Bridge 
  6:00p  –    Prayer Meeting & Bible Study-         
                    Fellowship Hall  
  6:00p  –    Online Bible Study with Pastor Troy 
   

Tuesday, January 5 
12:00p – Weekly Podcast LIVE on Facebook 
 GA’s & Acteens will not meet until Tues. Jan. 12 
  

   

Saturday, January 9 
6:30a Men’s Discipleship #1  
 
 

2020 Yearly Contribution statements will be mailed soon.  Please notified 
the church office if you have moved within the past year, so we can update 
our records and get your statement to you without delay.   
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  CALL TO WORSHIP 

ANNOUNCEMENT VIDEO 
 
                                                                    WORSHIP 

Are You Washed In the Blood? 
Mighty To Save 

Tremble 
Here I Am To Worship 

 
WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING 

 
WORSHIP THROUGH THE WORD 

    “Resolved:  What To Do When You Feel Powerless”  
                                                                        2 Chron. 20: 1-19 
                                                                  

INVITATION 
BENEDICTION 

 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                 
                                                                                     

               
       
       

         
 
 
                

      
    
     
 
      
  
 
 

 
   

WELCOME! 
We would like to say WELCOME and 
thank you for visiting with us today! 
Our pastors would love to follow up 
with you after your visit.  You can 
contact our Senior Pastor Troy 
Richards at (270) 256-0908 or visit 
with him after the service at the 
Welcome Center in the foyer.  Please 
fill out this slip and place in the 
offering box at the back of the 
Worship Center.   
 

Name: ________________________ 
 
Address: ______________________ 
 
______________________________ 
 
Email: ________________________ 
 
Phone #: ______________________ 
 
                 
 
 
 
ADULT BIBLE STUDIES  
 

Sunday nights at 6:00 p.m. 
(resumes Sun. Jan 10) 
Open Bible study led by Pastor Troy in 
the Worship Center 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday nights at 6:00 p.m.  
 

(resumes Wed. Jan. 6) 
Online ZOOM Bible Study and 
LIVESTREAM on our Facebook page 
with Pastor Troy   
 

 
 
 

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

WELCOME TO FIRST BAPTIST JACKSON 

We are so thankful you chose to worship with us today!  We believe that 
God brought you here for a reason and we’re just happy you’re here. You 
may find information and answers to (just about) all your questions at 
the Welcome Center in the foyer, but feel free to come up to any of us 
and get acquainted if we haven’t met you yet.  We would love to have 
the opportunity to share with you what God is doing here at FBC-J – 
there’s so much to tell!             

Last Week’s Report 
 

Budget Received:  $   7,593.00      9:30 a.m. Corporate Worship:   97 
Budget Required:  $   9,217.81                 11:00 a.m. Corporate Worship:    35 
Online Budget Giving:  $ 2,044.00                               Lottie Moon:  $ 1,595.00 
 

 

 

 

 

 

LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING 

LOTTIE MOON POST OFFICE 

The Lottie Moon Post Office has closed.  Unclaimed Christmas cards will be  
kept in the Church Office and can be picked up through Jan. 14.  You will be 
notified if you have any cards.   

Thank you church family, we have met and surpassed our goal for this year’s  
Lottie Moon Christmas Offering.  Our goal was $10,000.00.  Received to date:  
$11,056.00.   

DAILY BIBLE READING PLAN 

 Copies of the daily Bible Reading plan for January and February are in the   
 foyer.   

WED NIGHT BIBLE STUDY 

Start off the new year with a Bible study!  In addition to our weekly prayer 
meeting returning on Wed. nights beginning this Wed. Jan. 6, Bro. Randy will 
begin a new Bible study on the book of Romans.  And there will be FOOD!  A 
light meal will be served for a suggested cost of $2.00.  Meal is optional.  If  
you plan to eat, reservations called in to the church office or Bro. Randy would 
be appreciated so we can know how many to plan for.  Prayer meeting and 
Bible study start at 6:00 p.m., food will be served 10-15 minutes prior.  We will 
mask and social distance.  Plenty of room for everyone in the Fellowship Hall.   

JANUARY EVANGEL 

If you have any items (articles, announcements, photos, etc.) for the January 
Evangel, our church newsletter, please e-mail to Suzanne at office@fbcj.us 
by Thurs. Jan. 7.  Guest columnists welcome!!   

    NO EVENING WORSHIP OR OTHER ACTIVITIES   
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